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Chair Greenlick and members of the Committee 

 

The Oregon Women’s Rights Coalition has over the years been steadfast in our support of 

insurance coverage for all aspects of women’s health. 

We have stood with our sister organizations over the years in working for coverage and 

preservation of coverage for all forms of reproductive services. 

We joined with other organizations over and over again for coverage for breast cancer 

screening which had “sunset dates” placed upon them until they were finally removed. 

We are grateful for the bill before you and urge you to pass it out of committee as it is vital to 

all Oregon women and their families. 

 

Marcia Kelley  

Public Policy Advocate 
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